From: <u>Jeff Lantz</u>
To: <u>John Sfiropoulos</u>

**Subject:** Beach House and Oceanic

Date:Tuesday, January 25, 2022 11:17:34 AMAttachments:Re Pompano Beach One Way.msg

Fwd Pompano Beach.msg

image001.png

Good Morning John,

I thought these emails be helpful in our meeting next week.

Be Well.

Jeff Lantz
Parking Manager
City of Pompano Beach
3460 NE 3<sup>rd</sup> Street
Pompano Beach, Florida 33062
(954) 786-5580



From: Lou Moshakos
To: Jeff Lantz

**Subject:** Re: Pompano Beach One Way

**Date:** Sunday, November 28, 2021 2:57:42 PM

Yes I agree the street needs to be one way. It will make it much safer for pedestrians and help ease the traffic congestion.

Call me anytime if you want to discuss this.

Regards, Lou

## Get Outlook for iOS

From: Jeff Lantz < Jeff.Lantz@copbfl.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, November 23, 2021 1:48:14 PM

**To:** Lou Moshakos <lou@Lmrest.com> **Subject:** FW: Pompano Beach One Way

\*\*CAUTION: This message originated from outside of LM Restaurants. Please be careful when opening attachments, clicking links or responding to requests for information.\*\*

## Good Afternoon Lou,

I would like to know if you have any thoughts similar to Andy regarding the conversion of Pompano Blvd. to one way north from NE2nd street to NE3rd? Thank you.

Jeff Lantz Parking Manager City of Pompano Beach 3460 NE 3rd Street Pompano Beach, Florida 33062 (954) 786-5580

----Original Message-----

From: Jeff Lantz

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 7:05 AM

To: 'Andy Fox -BRG Concepts' <afox@BRGconcepts.com>

Cc: lou@lmrest.com

Subject: RE: Pompano Beach

Thank you for touching base Andy I hope this finds you well.

Actually we are still working on this item and we hope to have something more for you in the very near future

I have copied in Lou for his thoughts and comments.

Thank you and more to follow soon.

Jeff Lantz Parking Manager City of Pompano Beach 3460 NE 3rd Street Pompano Beach, Florida 33062 (954) 786-5580

----Original Message----

From: Andy Fox -BRG Concepts <afox@BRGconcepts.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 7:19 PM To: Jeff Lantz < Jeff.Lantz@copbfl.com>

Subject: Fwd: Pompano Beach

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS as legitimate and know the contents are safe.

I sent this to your old email by accident

> > Jeff

> I wanted to follow up with the discussion wall had a few months ago. We wanted to make the street in front of the restaurant to be one way traffic. It's getting way to congested and I almost got hit by a car the other day with people drinking into oncoming traffic to get around the valet line. It's just not safe any longer and as we get into season it's going to get even worst. Let me know if there is anything I can do to move this along. I'm certain the Valet company will be on board because things would run much smoother and faster.

> Thanks > 
> Andy >

> Sent from my iPhone

From: Andy Fox -BRG Concepts

To: <u>Jeff Lantz</u>

**Subject:** Fwd: Pompano Beach

**Date:** Tuesday, November 16, 2021 7:19:31 PM

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS as legitimate and know the contents are safe.

I sent this to your old email by accident

> > Ia

> Jeff

> I wanted to follow up with the discussion wall had a few months ago. We wanted to make the street in front of the restaurant to be one way traffic. It's getting way to congested and I almost got hit by a car the other day with people drinking into oncoming traffic to get around the valet line. It's just not safe any longer and as we get into season it's going to get even worst. Let me know if there is anything I can do to move this along. I'm certain the Valet company will be on board because things would run much smoother and faster.

> Thanks > Andy

> Sent from my iPhone